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SUMMARY 

Prohibits local governments from adopting or enforcing ordinance, rule or regulation or taking 
actions that prohibit or limit local government or its subdivision, agency, department or office or 
employee from cooperating with or assisting federal immigration authority or carrying out 
immigration enforcement. 

Repeals prohibition against public bodies and law enforcement from cooperating with or 
assisting federal immigration agency or immigration enforcement. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure removes the exemption from public disclosure of identifying information contained 
in requests from a federal agency relating to immigration enforcement and any identifying 
information the Oregon Criminal Justice Commission receives relating to the receipt of the 
request or the reporting of the request. It also removes the exemption from public disclosure of 
personally identifiable information of individuals contained in reports involving sanctuary 
violations received by the Department of Justice. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive information regarding 
immigration enforcement requests received by Oregon public bodies, the reporting of those 
requests to the commission and reports of sanctuary violations reported to the department. 


